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Measure Description: 
Establishes Oregon Energy and Climate Board as oversight and advisory body for Oregon Department 
of Energy and Climate.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Agriculture, Business Development Department (Business Oregon), Department of 
Environmental Quality (DEQ), Department of Forestry, Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife (ODFW), 
Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT), Public Utility Commission (PUC), Water Resources 
Department, Department of Energy 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee 
on Energy and Environment to the House Committee on Rules.  The bill establishes the Oregon Energy 
and Climate Board as the oversight and advisory body for the Oregon Department of Energy and 
Climate, and changes the name of the State Department of Energy to the Oregon Department of Energy 
and Climate. The Legislative Fiscal Office (LFO) anticipates that there may be a fiscal impact associated 
with this bill, the amount of this impact is still being determined.  A more complete fiscal analysis on the 
bill will be prepared as the measure is considered in the House Committee on Rules. The Legislative 
Fiscal Office believes this measure warrants a subsequent referral to the Joint Committee on Ways and 
Means for consideration of this measure’s budgetary impact. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


